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Dear Families and Students of Eisenhower Elementary, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family enjoying a restful and enjoyable summer! My name is Dale 
Rubino and it is an honor to introduce myself to you as the newly appointed Eisenhower Elementary 
Principal. I am extremely excited and privileged for the opportunity to lead this school in this incredible 
community. I am eager to collaborate with the most dedicated teaching staff and to provide the most 
comprehensible and engaging education program for our students.  
 
I have over eighteen years of educational experience that has shaped my administrative career. My 
most recent administrative positions at Sayreville Public Schools have been the roles of both Vice 
Principal and Principal of SWMHS for the past eight years. I admire the commitment the Sayreville 
Community has to education, and most importantly the great sense of “family” it provides.  
 
I firmly believe that all students can learn at elevated levels, therefore, it is my job as Principal to 
ensure that our children continue to receive high quality instruction in an environment that is safe and 
positive every day. My most fundamental initiatives as Principal is to provide strong leadership, which 
inherently will promote a positive school environment and to deliver instruction that meets the needs 
of each student. With this being said, students and staff will immediately notice my visible presence 
and availability that I will maintain throughout our school. This allows me to effectively familiarize 
myself to the student population throughout the year and to build a positive rapport with my students 
and staff. 
 
One of my most important goals is to work as a team with you as a partnership, to ensure your child 
meets with success. If you ever have a concern, please do not hesitate to call the main office or email 
me, as my door is always open to you. Open communication is very important in a school setting and 
for this reason, I encourage you to reach out to your child’s teacher or me with any questions you may 
have. Furthermore, please be on the look out for my “Welcome Back” letter that will be sent via email 
to all parents. This letter will have all the information needed for the beginning of school.  
 
On behalf of the Eisenhower family, wishing you and yours a most enjoyable rest of your summer and 
Labor Day weekend. We look forward to a very memorable and successful school year for all. 
 
Sincerely,    
 
 

 
 
Dale J. Rubino 
Principal 
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